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14 February 2025  

 
 

Dear Fox class Parents, 

 

I am writing to inform you that after half term Mr Vallence will be reducing his working 

days to four days a week and will be in school Tuesday to Friday.  

Mrs Robey will be returning to Winklebury and will be teaching Fox class every Monday 

until at least the Easter holidays. I will update you next half term regarding arrangements for 

the rest of the year.  

Mrs Robey has been into school and met with Mr Vallence to ensure a smooth handover.  

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs S Mathlin 

Head of Federation 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


